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Moseley Primary School 

Moseley Avenue 
Coundon 
Coventry 
CV6 1AB 

Monday 21st June 2021 
 

 
Dear Parents 
 
Thank you for taking the time to respond to our uniform survey. The results were really 
informative and have been used to help our Governing Body write a new Uniform Policy. 
 
The Governors expect all children to comply with the school uniform rules and wanted to 
give parents as much notice as possible about the changes for September. 
 
Our new uniform policy is designed to allow all families, regardless of their financial 
situation to send their children to school dressed smartly and appropriately. 
 
The main changes are the range of items that you can choose from for your child to wear 
and the fact that the only item that needs to have the school logo on is the 
jumper/cardigan. 
 
All other uniform items are non-logoed and can be purchased from all major supermarkets 
at very reasonable prices. 
 
From September there will be a compulsory uniform for PE for all children. Child can wear 
their PE kit on their PE days – this removes the need to change at school and avoids lost 
and missing PE kit! 
 
Governors have ensured that all items are affordable and easily attainable. From January 
you will be able to buy the logo jumper/cardigan from a local shop as well as ordering it 
online.  
 
The policy is attached to this letter so that you have plenty of time to be prepared for the 
new school year. 
 
We can’t wait to see all the children looking smart every day! 
 
Best wishes 
 

 
Nikki Evans 
Headteacher 

 
 
 
 


